
WORKSHOP ON SWORDFISH                             

Organized by the Government of Chile, in
collaboration with Ecuador and the European Union

DATA COLLECTION AND SCIENTIFIC RESEARCH
(Xiphias gladius)

With support from the Inter-American
Tropical Tuna Commission

Confirm your participation
by sending an email to:
lbustos@subpesca.cl

cc: aordenes@subpesca.cl

Please indicate the participants
of your delegation

To advance scientific knowledge and contribute to the
sustainable management of the swordfish fishery in the
southeastern Pacific Ocean.

Objective of the workshop

June 17 - 19, 2025
8:30am - 6:00pm

FAO Regional Office for Latin
America and the Caribbean
Av. Dag Hammarskjöld 3241
Vitacura, Santiago de Chile


